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CWC Mathematics Department - Mike Bostick 
The CWC Mathematics department (Mike Bostick, Kate Patterson, Melena Osborne, 
and Brian Shultz) was excited to host 156 local middle/high school students from 
Riverton, Lander, Shoshoni, Pavilion, and homeschool teams to CWC on April 8th for 
the 69th annual Wyoming State Mathematics Competition! In addition to acknowledging 
regional winners, the same test is given around the state at all community colleges, and 
the results are compiled for overall state champions, which should be released by the 
end of the school year. 

We would like to thank everyone who helped us make this event a success, including 
facilities, custodial staff, athletics, admissions, and many others. Showcasing our 
beautiful Health Science building and grounds, introducing local students and their 
teachers to our math faculty, and providing a positive math experience for these 
students will hopefully result in more math/science CWC students in the future! We look 
forward to hosting the contest again next spring with the continued support of CWC and 
our community. 

CWC Livestock Judging Team- Amanda Winchester 
The Livestock Judging team has been busy putting on events and recruiting.  On March 
29-30th, we hosted a 4-H and FFA livestock sale.  We had 13 lambs, 15 hogs, and six
goats that we sold to students for summer projects.

On April 4th, we hosted a 4-H and FFA livestock judging contest. The team had to bring 
in eight different classes, set up pens, and tear them down.  We had to have different 
producers bring their livestock into the complex. We also had to go around the state to 
lease livestock for the event.  We had 135 different students, ages ranging from 8-18 
years old, compete from all across the state.  This event would not have been possible 
without all the volunteers who helped run it.   
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https://county10.com/156-local-students-compete-in-regional-wyoming-state-math-contest-at-cwc/



